
NOTICE REGARDING COVID-19 
We will continue normal office hours, but due to the recent 
suggestions of the CDC, and out of an abundance of caution to 
protect our employees and the public, we will restrict access to 
our lobby as of Wednesday, March 18, 2020, until further notice.  
 

You can continue to make payment by mail, drop box, or online.  
All other business needs will be handled by appointment only. 
   

For updates, please contact us by phone or visit our website.   

We appreciate your cooperation. Thank you! 
 

409-385-7355                   www.nhwsc.com 

http://www.nhwsc.com/

